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Hi,

I'd like to submit the attached public-records request to the Office of the Attorney General.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

--
Paul Cuno-Booth
Reporter, Keene Sentinel
603-355-8566
@PCunoBoothKS

mailto:pbooth@keenesentinel.com
mailto:AGO.Info@vermont.gov
https://twitter.com/pcunoboothks



Vermont Office of the Attorney General 


Public Records Act Request 


109 State Street 


Montpelier, VT 05609 


 


Jan. 28, 2019 


 


To whom it may concern: 


 


Pursuant Vermont’s Public Records Act, I am requesting access to the following records 


related to the investigation into the May 4, 2018 officer-involved shooting of Mark Triolo 


in Brattleboro: 


 


1. Any memo, report, email, letter or other document summarizing the Vermont 


Office of the Attorney General’s review of the shooting and/or the reasons for 


resolving the matter without charges. 


2. The materials received from Vermont State Police related to the shooting and 


used in the Office of the Attorney General’s investigation. Such materials were 


referenced in an Aug. 30, 2018 statement from the Office of the Attorney General 


and the Windham County State’s Attorney. 


 


The Office of the Attorney General and the Windham County State’s Attorney 


announced in the Aug. 30 statement that they would not comment further at that time but 


“may release additional information related to their decisions if and when the criminal 


charges pending against Mr. Triolo are resolved.”  


 


Mr. Triolo has since pleaded guilty to those charges, in U.S. District Court in Burlington 


on Jan. 24. 


 


Please let me know if you have any questions related to this request. If you anticipate that 


a cost will be associated with this request, please inform me of that ahead of time before 


proceeding. 


 


 Regards, 


 


 


 


Paul Cuno-Booth 


Reporter, Keene Sentinel 


pbooth@keenesentinel.com 


603-355-8566 


60 West St. 


Keene, NH 03431 
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To whom it may concern: 

 

Pursuant Vermont’s Public Records Act, I am requesting access to the following records 

related to the investigation into the May 4, 2018 officer-involved shooting of Mark Triolo 

in Brattleboro: 

 

1. Any memo, report, email, letter or other document summarizing the Vermont 

Office of the Attorney General’s review of the shooting and/or the reasons for 

resolving the matter without charges. 

2. The materials received from Vermont State Police related to the shooting and 

used in the Office of the Attorney General’s investigation. Such materials were 

referenced in an Aug. 30, 2018 statement from the Office of the Attorney General 

and the Windham County State’s Attorney. 

 

The Office of the Attorney General and the Windham County State’s Attorney 

announced in the Aug. 30 statement that they would not comment further at that time but 

“may release additional information related to their decisions if and when the criminal 

charges pending against Mr. Triolo are resolved.”  

 

Mr. Triolo has since pleaded guilty to those charges, in U.S. District Court in Burlington 

on Jan. 24. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions related to this request. If you anticipate that 

a cost will be associated with this request, please inform me of that ahead of time before 

proceeding. 

 

 Regards, 

 

 

 

Paul Cuno-Booth 

Reporter, Keene Sentinel 

pbooth@keenesentinel.com 

603-355-8566 

60 West St. 

Keene, NH 03431 
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